Dear ENCJ Members and Observers,

The next lunch seminar will be organised on **Tuesday 16 January at 13:00hrs CET** around the topic of **Legal Needs Surveys.**

For this occasion, the ENCJ Office has invited Ms. Tatyana Teplova from the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD). Our special guest will present what legal needs surveys are, what issues they cover, what are the benefits of carrying them out in Europe, what information they could provide to the decision makers on the state level (governments, parliaments and councils for the judiciary).

To register please click here. Please register by Monday 15 January at noon.

We hope to see you all on the 16th of January.

Kind regards ENCJ Office Team